
F.O.R.P.S MINUTES 

 

Meeting date 26.10.20 

 

In attendance – 

J Arthur, E McDermid, C Keech, D Ayris, G Russell, G Arnold, M 

Dominick, M Grayson 

Apologies – L Crockett, L Lennox & N Milne. 

 

Welcome/opening remarks  

 

Subjects discussed at the meeting –  

Fundraising –  

Homemade advent calendars, one boy one girl, tickets sold in 

November with draw to be held on 30th November. 

December/Christmas –  

Christmas fete – to be decided nearer the time due to Covid 

restrictions. 

Children to decorate donated baul bauls and to be hung on a 

tree in the school grounds. 

M Dominick and N Milne obtaining gifts from local businesses 

for a Christmas raffle. 

 



New F.O.R.P.S PTA Email –  

A new email account has been set-up for the PTA. 

G Russell has designed a new F.O.R.P.S PTA logo/letterhead. 

 

Cash and carry card –  

Members are looking into signing up for a cash and carry card. 

 

PVG –  

J Arthur looking for update on PVG application. 

Other members of PTA would like a PVG, this is not required 

at this stage due to Covid. 

 

Christmas books for the children –  

The Works have kindly offered a 10% discount to the PTA for 

books to be purchased and gifted to the children. 

 

Letter to Santa –  

The PTA wish the children to take park in the Royal Mail letter 

to Santa, children shall write a letter to Santa, the postage  

cost will be covered by the PTA. 

 

Next planned meeting November – date to be confirmed. 

  



 

 

 


